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Hella!

We are super proud of our Year 6 Carr Stars who have now completed their SATs! They have
worked very hard over the last few months to be as prepared as possible, they showed great
resilience this week and can now feel proud that they tried their best. As a reward for their hard
work, they have enjoyed a great visit to Homestead Park today. We would like to say a big
thank you to Mrs Goodger in our school kitchen from Dolce who provided the children with a
delicious breakfast Monday to Thursday this week. The children were so grateful.

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine now that it is finally here again!

Mrs Kerr

Class / Individual Photos
Next week we will be taking individual photos and class photos. Please ensure children are
wearing the correct school uniform on their photo day so they lock at their smartest! We will to
take their photos on the days below.

e Tuesday 2lst - Year 5

¢ Wednesday 22nd - Year 4 and Year 6

e Thursday 23rd - Year 3

Tweet of the Week!
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Dolce
From 1st April, the school meals price will be going up to £2.61.




Health & Safety and Safeguarding

L] If children are riding their bikes to school, they should be wearing helmets. Please talk
to your children about being safe on their bikes especially when riding across roads in
front of traffic.

We have noticed that some children are coming to school wearing nail extensions or
fake nails. These are not allowed in school. If your child attends school wearing these
they will not be able to take part in PE lessons or play outside due to health and safety
risks.

A reminder that jewellery (other than stud earrings and watches) should not be worn at
school. If your children are wearing jewellery, they will be asked to remove it whilst in
school. No jewellery should be worn in PE lessons and children will be asked to remove
stud earrings and watches.

Please could we ask that children DO NOT bring glass bottles to school as their water
bottles. We have had one dropped and smashed today and as you can imagine, this is
dangerous.

Reminders for Next Week:
o  Our last day of school is Friday 24th May before the half term break. We will be back in
school on Monday 3rd June.

Please respect our staff!

QOur team is here to help you but please treat them with respect. If any parents or
grandparents are not able to do this, they will be asked to leave the school site and may
receive a warning letter or complete ban from the school site. Thank you for your support.

Missing scooters!

We have had a number of scooters going missing from the scooter storage areas in recent weeks. Please
ensure you take scooters home each day and do not leave them overnight on the premises. You may wish
to think about using bike locks to secure scooters if using the storage at school outside of school hours.

Carr Star

We're delighted to see one of our sporting Carr Stars
invited to represent his country at the WKC World
Championships in Portugal in October. Ellis needs your
help to make his kickboxing dream become a reality
and would hugely appreciate any donations at

https:)//gofundme.com/t/jasmine-and-ellis-reach-the-wkk




Attendance

3H - 92.41%

3P - 94.33%

4A - 9710%

4CG - 92.00%

5B - 93.33% Whole School:
5) - 92.22% 94.39%

5M - 95.36%

6F - 9567%

6MW - 96.67%
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Free turn up and play sessions with York RLFC
Foundation.

Who: Children aged 5 years and up!

Whnere: Carr Junior School, Acomb, Y026 50A.

When: Wednesday 29th May 2-4pm & Thursday 30th May
10-12noon
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50p per cake.

Our Carr Stars are invited to create some
sweet treats to be sold at morning break.
Please bring any baked delights to the
school office at the start of the day.




